
YRVLCC # 968 

2020 Annual General Meeting 

 

As of Saturday, September 19th, the Provincial Government legislated that indoor 
gatherings will be limited to ten (10) persons and outdoor to twenty five ( 25 ). 

Our Condo 1202 lawyers advise that we must comply with these new restrictions. 

Board Members, Property Manager and Recording Secretary will be attending the 
meeting. There is no space for live audience attendance. 

Instead of cancelling the Annual General Meeting ( AGM ), the Board has decided 
to switch the meeting from “ in person “ to “ virtual”. There is no limit to the 
number of virtual attendees at the meeting. 

We still require a total of 63 to meet quorum: on line virtual attendees’ votes + 
proxy forms must at least equal 63. The Board highly recommend that you submit 
a proxy and any questions prior to the meeting. 

The current on line Timify registration to reserve a seat at the AGM has been 
cancelled and will no longer be available. I would like to thank those of you who did 
take the time to register for the meeting. 

The Horlick Group has been contracted to serve as host for the virtual meeting. 
They will be contacting unit owners with specific directions to register and provide 

the link and instructions for joining the virtual meeting. 

As this is the first ever Condo 968 virtual AGM, we can expect glitches in the process 
and administration. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this has or may cause you. 

We are actually very fortunate to have this virtual option available to us. 

 Phil Bannon 

PRESIDENT YRVLCC # 968 on behalf of the Board of Directors  
 


